Road-Building Machines

Attention road-building machine owners and operators:

Since RBMs are not required to be registered it is difficult to determine the number of RBMs in Ontario and the impact of a change to the definition.  Please complete the following survey as part of our preliminary research on RBMs.  Complete only one survey if you have received this survey from different sources.

a) How many vehicles in your fleet do you feel meet the current definition of a RBM?

i. Of these vehicles how many are registered and plated? 

ii. Do these vehicles have Vehicle Identification Numbers (VIN)?

b) If the definition of a RBM is changed to exclude vehicles built on truck chassis that are able to operate at highways speeds, meet federal manufacturing requirements and are for multi-purpose use; how many vehicles in your fleet would no longer meet the definition of a RBM and now require registration? 

c) What are the different vehicle types in your fleet that could be considered a RBM based on the current definition? 

Please provide any additional comments regarding the review of RBMs. 
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